
Choose Me by Gary Braver
This is another Amazon first read book.  So it was free. 
Starting it on 6/7/2021.  Looks like another Character Chapter
style book.  I tend to like those style of books.  Lets you
have a different perspective throughout the read. 290 pages
long.  Kindle says it is a 4:50 minute read.

I’m just a little over half way done with this one.  Writing
style is just OK.  I’m sure the twist is coming but it’s
really not a page turner.  Taryn committed suicide….or did
she…  The more we learn the more it seems it may be a murder. 
A “whodunit”.  There’s only a couple of characters so Scoob
finds some clues.  She was pregnant, probably by her professor
who is married and had a one night stand with her.  She is
clearly a little Koo Koo though too.  Jack her prof is a
straight shooter, until he cheats on his wife with Taryn at a
literature conference.  Taryn is still crazy about her ex-
boyfriend Liam.  Liam has moved on but Taryn doesn’t accept
that….yadda yadda.  Cody, Taryn’s friend, wants to be more
than friends by Taryn isn’t into him.  I suppose it could be
Jack’s wife who pushed her off the building though.  We’ll see
“whodunit”.

6/15/2021  I just finished the book.  Never saw the ending
coming.  This was a really good ending.
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